Youth News at FPC Salem

Sunday School – 9 a.m.

Kinderkids (106); Grades I-2 (200); Grades 3-5 (202); Grades 6-8 (Basement); Grades 9-12 (above Kitchen)

Teachers: Julie Mackall and Gloria Shafer (Kinderkids Denise Weingart (Grades 1-2), Ken Double (Grades 3-5), Lauren Arnold (through December)



Worship - 10:30 a.m.

We Need Your Help! Here are two ways you can volunteer on Sundays: Creative Time (Grades 2 and under in Room 100) and Children's Church (Grades 3-5 in Room 202) during Worship. Parents, please take a turn and volunteer for a Sunday or two; call Kim Double, 330-337-0512 or use the Sign Up Sheet on the Bulletin Board in Fellowship Hall.



Pres-Bees Youth Club

Pre-Kindergarten, age 4 through Grade 5 / Wednesdays at 4:30 p.m.

October 14 Pres-Bees Youth Club starts

October 21 Regular Gathering

October 28 Fall Festival – Trunk or Treat

Donated bags of candy may be placed in the pail under the Poster in Fellowship Hall Canned goods and non-perishable items will also be collected.

Future activity – Bowling Tournament with adult members of the church for six weeks – watch for details!

Table Leaders and Kitchen Help are needed for Pres-Bees Youth Club on Wednesday evenings, beginning October 14. A shared meal is part of every Pres-Bees gathering so that as we break bread together, we can celebrate life and have purposeful conversations with each other. Please share your time, talents, and faith with our Pres-Bees kids. We set examples of commitment to God and our church when we offer ourselves as Table Leaders. Adult leaders have the opportunity to watch kids' faith grow and to be very strong influences in their lives.



"What's UP with our Kids?"

Please call the Church Office with your news of our youth's involvements.

Dana and Kirill Tonkinson have parts in *The Lion, The Witch, and the Wardrobe* at the Salem Community Theater.



Position Announcements

First Presbyterian Church of Salem Director of Youth Ministries

The Director of Youth Ministries focuses on expanding the educational ministry for the Junior and Senior High School youth of the church. In cooperation with the Pastor/Head of Staff, this position is responsible for planning and organizing activities for youth, teaching Sunday school, reviewing and selecting curriculum materials, communicating with parents, and planning/coordinating mission trips and other special activities. The ideal candidate will have education/experience in Christian education, a working knowledge/willingness to learn of PC(U.S.A.) curriculum and resources, knowledge of and commitment to Reformed theology and polity, enthusiasm, patience, ability to relate to youth, ability to communicate effectively through such means as e-mailing, texting, and mailings, and a willingness to work with staff and church committees. Average 15-20 hours per week, from September I to May 30, and up to 2 weeks in the summer to attend camps, conferences, and/or Mission Trips. Additional weekly summer hours may be required. A letter of interest and resume should be sent to the church via email at Phyllis@fpcsalem.org.

The R.O.C. of Salem

Director of a non-denominational Christian Youth Outreach Ministry Part-time 10 hours/week (\$10.00 per hour)

The individual must be of solid Christian faith and witness with a heart for unchurched youth (ages 14-20). A mature individual with the vision for reaching lost youth and posses the creativity and energy to fulfill that vision. Must be able to exercise discretion, maintain confidentiality and discern the leading of the holy Spirit. This individual must have a record of volunteering or serving in a local Church and be willing to be an active part of the community. A resident of northern Columbiana or southern Mahoning counties is strongly preferred. Return resume and letter of reference from your Pastor no later than noon on Monday, August 24 to: The ROC, P.O. Box 1070, Salem OH 44460 or (Preferred) email: pdgeorge56@Hotmail.com. Contact Pastor Doug George, Salem Methodist Church for more information. 330-337-9531.

YSU Center for International Studies and Programs

Another place to meet international students is on Saturday, October 3rd at the UNA Welcome Dinner for YSU International Students from 5:30-8:30 p.m. at the First Presbyterian Church on the corner of Wick Avenue and Wood Street. If you would like to attend, please call Annette ElHayek at the YSU Center for International Studies and Programs, 330-941-2336.